
 
From: Lauren Tallarine <Lauren_Tallarine@manhassetschools.org>  
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2023 4:01 PM 
To: Manhasset High School Recipients <recipients@manhassetschools.parentlink.net> 
Subject: Secure Math Exam Opportunity 
 

Good afternoon families,  

The decision was made to, for the current year, allow students who scored at the 97th percentile on 
their quantitative/non-verbal CogAT composite score to also sit for the secure math exam for the 
possibility of early acceleration in mathematics.  

This exam will be administered to your 5th grader on Wednesday, June 21st, at the start of the school 
day, unless you communicate otherwise.   

Please see the attached letter for more details! 

Sincerely, 

Lauren Tallarine 

Director of Mathematics and Business, K - 12 

 
 
Attachments: 

messages/attachments/e39f10185ccdcb79e755fa147c891f45/Secure_Exam_2_Invitation_2023.pdf 
(78.8 KB) 
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